
	 	 	 Dear Nekesa (Harvesters),


                  It is a miracle that during a famine and a plague, when all others are            
	 being turned away, we were equipped to receive the children in need.  	
We are prospering in the midst of the plague that we may be a blessing to the 
children and those in need. This is possible because of your faithful support to 
Bungoma Bible Ministries! We are well equipped with the necessary supplies 
such as the food and clothing needed to support these boys.

We want to share with you the good news that we have been blessed to receive 
5 new boys into the Bungoma Children’s 
Home. 


Let us introduce you to your new children!


Fidel Sikuku is 4 years old. He came to us in 
very poor health.  He was living with his 
grandmother who is blind. She knew she was 
unable to care for the boy and reached out 
for us to take him into the Children’s Home to 
receive better care and an education. We had 
taken him to the doctor as he needed special 
treatment for his sickness. We are happy to 
report that Fidel is in much better health today 
and continuing to heal at a healthy pace.


John Wafula is 5 years old. He was neglected 
and as a result now has health problems. He is 
now with us and receives proper treatment. 
John has never been to school and he is 
happy to now have this opportunity. He is a 
sweet young boy and is doing well with the 
other children in the home. 
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Justus and Margaret 
Ochuro

Alvin and Dalvin Ijaa are 5 years old. They are twin brothers.  They 
lost both their parents in a flood. The boys were brought to us in 
need of care, protection, and much needed love. Neither of the 
boys have ever been to a school They are quite excited to now have 
the opportunity to be educated.


Japeth Masibo is 5 years old. His father 
passed away and his mother ran away after 

giving birth to him. Japeth was being cared 
for by his grandmother, but she is now in 
poor health, unable to care for Japeth. We 
have received Japeth and are excited to care, 
protect, and love him. This will be Japeth’s 
first year in a school. We are so blessed that 
we have the capacity and the supplies to 
properly care for him.


Scripture says in James 1:27 that pure religion is to  visit the 
fatherless and the widows in their affliction. This is what you are 
doing in your partnership with Bungoma Bible Ministries. We are 

providing homes for the fatherless, the orphans. You are providing a home, 
shelter, food, and an education to these little ones.  According to Matthew 
19:14, you are providing a place for these children to come to the Lord and 
experience His Love for them. We were prepared beforehand due to your love, 
prayers, and support.


Thank you for your continued prayers and financial support. We can feel your 
prayers and support here everyday as we are traversing these hard times 
together. 


 Forever Grateful,  
Justus Ochuro 
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